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Gallup Police Department Capt. Erin Toadena Pablo confirmed a train derailment Oct. 8. It
occurred around 3:33 pm at Allison Road Crossing and Highway 66 on the west side of Gallup.
She told the Gallup Sun the derailment took place within the Burlington Northern Santa Fe
property. No injuries have been reported. No one from Hazmat was called to the scene.
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